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Board Meeting Highlights – December 2017 
École Notre Dame School Name 
Change Approved 
 

The Board approved changing the name 
of Notre Dame School to École Notre 
Dame School effective January 1, 2018. 
 
St. Augustine International Field Trip 
Approved 
 

The Board gave final approval to St. 
Augustine (Secondary) School's travel 
request to Europe, which includes: 
Germany, Netherlands, Belgium, France 
and England from March 22, 2018 to 
April 2, 2018. 
 
École Mother d'Youville School Grand 
Opening Date Set 
 

The Board received a report for initial 
plans for École Mother d'Youville 
School’s grand opening celebration, set 
for April 11, 2018. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Council of School Councils 

The Board reviewed its agenda for the 
upcoming annual meeting with STAR 
Catholic’s Council of School Councils. 
 
Archbishop & Parish Meeting 
 

The Board also reviewed its planned 
agenda for an annual meeting with 
Archbishop Richard Smith and clergy 
from STAR Catholic’s six communities.   
 
Dual Credit Partnerships 
 

The Board heard a report on STAR 
Catholic’s partnership with various post-
secondary institutions in offering dual 
credit for students. The most recent 
post secondary to enter into an 
agreement with STAR Catholic was Bow 
Valley College in Calgary.  
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